

Maki Iatridis

From: Linn Havelick [Linn.Havelick@is.mines.edu]
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2006 11:42 AM
To: JEFF Deckler
Cc: Maki Iatridis; JOE Vranka; Phil Stoffey; jerry.goad@state.co.us; rob.eber@state.co.us; jgordon@stoller.com; Steve Brinkman
Subject: RE: Sampling plan

Jeff:

Thanks for taking a look at this. It sounds like it would be helpful for us to meet in the next week or so to try and resolve these things. I agree that the attorneys will be helpful for this one.

The following times are open for Maki and me: Thursday the 16th after 11:00 AM, Friday the 17th before 2:00 PM, or any time Tuesday the 21st or Wednesday the 22nd. Would any of those times work for you to meet?

Also, there may be particular portions of the text of the draft work plan that generate the greatest concerns. If you could point those out for me ahead of time it would be helpful for me to be able to prepare for this meeting.

We can meet anywhere it would be most convenient for everyone. I can find a room here at the School, or a meeting at CDPHE or the AG's office would be fine. Please let me know if this will work.

Linn

-----Original Message-----

From: JEFF Deckler [mailto:jhdeckle@smtpgate.dphe.state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2006 10:53 AM
To: Linn Havelick
Cc: api@bhgrlaw.com; JOE Vranka; Phil Stoffey; jerry.goad@state.co.us
Subject: Sampling plan

Linn, we are reviewing the plan and potentially have all kinds of comments. However Maki has apparently asked that we don't put anything in writing that might cause a disagreement you would have to respond to in writing. Seems to us that this plan tries to re-open both the background calculation and cleanup standards issues; which you said you wouldn't do. So, where do we go from here? Should we just wait until our next meeting to discuss this verbally? This time I think we need to bring the lawyers.